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February 27, 2013 
 
 
 
Trident Affiliated Crab Harvesting Corporation 
Attn: Christian Assay 
5303 Shilshole Ave NE 
Seattle, WA 98107 
 
Dear Mr. Assay: 
 
At its February meeting in Portland, the Council addressed several issues related to BSAI crab fisheries. 
Among the items considered by the Council was a staff discussion paper concerning the use of 
cooperative implemented measures to facilitate quota share holdings by vessel owners and crewmembers 
in the crab fisheries and to address high lease rates and crew compensation issues.  The Council elected to 
take no regulatory action at this time, in large part due to representations of cooperative representatives 
that voluntary measures currently being implemented by the cooperatives could effectively address the 
concerns which have been repeatedly articulated to the Council.  
 
To assess the success of those efforts, the Council requests that each of the BSAI crab rationalization 
cooperatives voluntarily provide an annual report detailing measures the cooperative is taking to facilitate 
the transfer of quota share to active participants (including crew members and vessel owners) and 
available measures it is taking to address high lease rates and crew compensation. The annual reports 
should convey to the Council the effectiveness of the measures implemented through the cooperative and 
the estimated level of member participation in any voluntary measures, and include appropriate 
supporting information or data in that regard. The Council intends to schedule time during its October 
meeting each year for cooperatives to present any reports that they may wish to provide, beginning this 
October 2013.  Based on feedback from the cooperatives the Council may determine whether to revisit 
these issues in the context of regulatory remedies.  
 
Please let us know, through our Executive Director Chris Oliver, if you have any questions concerning 
this request. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric Olson 
Chairman 
 
CC: Mark Gleason 
 Joe Sullivan 
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This letter was addressed and mailed to the following Crab Coops: 
 
Alaska King Crab Harvester Cooperative 
Attn:  Lenny Herzog 
916 Delaney Street 
Anchorage AK  99501 
 
Aleutian Gold Crab Cooperative 
Attn:  Sandra Toomey 
PO Box 207 
Chinook, WA  98614 
 
Coastal Villages Crab Cooperative 
Attn:  Trevor McCabe 
711 H Street, Suite 200 
Anchorage, AK  99501 
 
Crab Producers and Harvesters LLC 
Attn:  Rob Rogers 
4019 21st Ave W 
Seattle, WA  98199 
 
Dog Boat Cooperative 
Attn:  Edward Poulsen 
c/o NSEDC 420 L St, Suite 310 
Anchorage AK  99501 
 
Independent Crabbers Cooperative 
Attn:  Tim Abena 
3103 Mill Bay Road 
Kodiak, AK  99615 

 
Inter-Cooperative Exchange (ICE)  
Attn:  Erling Jacobsen 
PO Box 280 
Lind, WA  99341 
 
R&B Cooperative 
Attn:  Mary Mezich 
7215 156th Street SW 
Edmonds, WA  98026 
 
Trident Affiliated Crab Harvesting Corporation 
Attn: Christian Assay 
5303 Shilshole Ave NE 
Seattle, WA 98107 
 
 
And copied to:   
 
cc: Mark Gleason, Executive Director 

Alaska Bering Sea Crabbers 
5470 Shilshole Ave NW, Suite 505 
Seattle, WA 98107 
 
Joe Sullivan 
Sullivan & Richards 
4005 20th Ave W, Suite 221 
Seattle, WA  98109 
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